

association of university and college employees

August 27, 1981

Margaret Wilson

Campus Mail

Dear Margaret,

I am returning to you the receipt for the initiation fee (which will be deducted from one of your future paycheques) and your membership card. The latter should be carried with your for identification purposes at union meetings and for casting ballots on union matters. The receipt is for your records.

As we expect the initiation fee to be deducted from one of your paycheques in the future, I am returning the dollar to you as well.

Please call this office if you have any questions.

Yours truly,

Wendy G. Lymer, Secretary-Treasurer, AUCE Local One